
Green Hills School

Career Fair
November 8, 2022

Beginning at 12:30 pm

We are planning a Career Fair in the middle school for November 8th,
and we are asking for some help from the community! Students will

travel to different classrooms throughout the afternoon to learn about
various careers that may be of interest to them! If you would like to

come in and speak to students about your career, please click here to fill
out a google form or email Mrs. Stiles.

For our elementary school students, we welcome parents to come in
and read a book about your profession to the class.  If you are

interested, complete this form or email Mrs. Stiles.
Read alouds will take place throughout the school day.

https://forms.gle/bvccMgZhZAgP94Wo7
https://forms.gle/kUNFNKY6EtC7DR8PA

